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 The Secretary-General has received the following statement, which is being 

circulated in accordance with paragraphs 36 and 37 of Economic and Social Council 

resolution 1996/31. 

  

 

 * The present statement is issued without formal editing.  
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  Statement 
 

 

 Trinity Network Corp. and Trinity University of Ambassadors express deep 

concern for the persistent challenges faced by individuals globally. We are dedicated 

to promoting equality and empowerment within our communities and beyond.  

 Recognizing the significant obstacles of discrimination, limited access to 

education, economic disparities, and inadequate representation in decision- making, 

we emphasize the need for comprehensive policies and initiatives addressing the root 

causes of inequality and supporting rights globally. 

 Efforts to enhance access to quality education, economic opportunities, and 

healthcare services are crucial for active involvement in building resilient 

communities and sustainable economies. Additionally, prioritizing the eradication of 

violence is imperative for creating a secure environment for all to thrive and 

contribute to society. 

 Trinity Network Corp. and Trinity University of Ambassadors are dedicated to 

fostering an environment that promotes leadership and empowerment. We are eager 

to collaborate with UN Women and other organizations to advance responsive policies 

and drive positive global change. 

 We sincerely appreciate your unwavering dedication to promoting equality and 

empowerment worldwide. We eagerly anticipate continued collaboration to create a 

more just and equitable world for all. 

 


